
 

 

 

 

Disclaimer 

The American Professional Society of ADHD and Related Disorders (APSARD) Ask 

the Experts Webinar is intended to provide educational information to clinicians 

and researchers.  
 

This webinar does not provide medical advice. No two clinical cases are exactly alike. The 

information provided about cases on this webinar are illustrative and may not be applicable to 

any specific case. 

 

The content of this webinar, such as graphics, images, text and all other materials, is provided 

for reference and educational purposes only. The content is not meant to be complete or 

exhaustive or to be applicable to any specific individual's medical condition. 

 

APSARD assumes no duty to correct or update the webinar nor to resolve or clarify any 

inconsistent information that might be a part of the webinar. This webinar contains health or 

medically related materials that can be considered sexually explicit. If you find these materials 

offensive, do not use this webinar. 

 

This webinar is not an attempt to practice medicine or provide specific medical advice, and it 

should not be used to make a diagnosis or to replace or overrule a qualified health care 

provider's judgment. Users should not rely upon this webinar for medical treatment. The 

content of this webinar is not intended to be a substitute for professional medical advice, 

diagnosis or treatment.  

 

Liability 

You assume full responsibility for using the information provided during the webinar, and you 

understand and agree that APSARD is not responsible or liable for any claim, loss or damage 

resulting from its use by you or any user. 

 

APSARD cannot and does not warrant that access to the webinar will be error- or virus-free and 

does not guarantee against unauthorized users or hackers attempting to obtain access to this 

website. 

 

Copyright 

All copyrightable text, graphics, design, selection and arrangement of information in this 

webinar are copyrighted by APSARD unless otherwise noted.  


